
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

FOl@dumgal.gov.uk 
19 February 2018 14:47 

 FOIAcknowledgements@dumgal.gov.uk 
Care Home Information. 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002 

Thank you for your request for information which was received on 16/02/2018 which we are dealing with in terms 
of the above legislation. We have given your request the unique reference 316538 and we would appreciate it if 
you could quote this on all correspondence to us. 

Under the terms of the legislation, we have an obligation to respond to your request within 20 working days from 
the day after your request was received. We will therefore aim to respond to your request by 16/03/2018. 

Please be aware that, in some circumstances, a fee may be payable for the retrieval, collation and provision of the 
information you have requested. If this is the case, a fees notice will be issued, which would need to be paid in order 
to progress your request. 

If your request for information is considered and deemed as a 'business as usual' request, it will be responded to by 
the appropriate Service within the Council. 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact FOl@dumgal.gov.uk. 

Kind Regards 

FOI Unit 
Dumfries and Galloway Council 

Any email message sent or received by the Council may require to be disclosed by the Council under the provisions 
of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 
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